
CITY OF WINONA 
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

The Mayor and Board of Aldermen of the City of Winona, Mississippi will receive sealed 
bids until 5:00 P.M. Tuesday, March 03, 2015 and immediately open thereafter, at the 
City Hall in Winona, Mississippi, for a new dump truck.  Bidder must have a parts and 
service facility within 100 miles of Winona, MS.  Bids will be F.O.B. to Winona, 
Mississippi.  For specifications contact Winona City Hall by mail at P.O. Box 29, 
Winona, MS 38967, by phone at 662-283-1232, by email at cityclerk@winonams.org, or 
in person at 409 Summit St. 
 
Sealed Bids should be mailed to Winona City Hall, P.O. Box 29, Winona, MS 38967, or 
delivered to the City Clerk's Office at 409 Summit Street, Winona, MS.   All bidders 
must submit their bid on the City of Winona bid information packet.  The bid information 
packet can be obtained by calling Winona City Hall at 662-283-1232 or emailing a 
request to cityclerk@winonams.org.  Please mark the outside envelope:  
 
"DUMP TRUCK BID" 
 
The Board reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive any informalities.  
This notice is given in accordance with Section 31-7-13, Mississippi State Code of 1972, 
Annotated, as amended. 
 
Done this the 6th day of Februrary, 2015. 
 
s/____________________ 
Jerry Flowers, Mayor 
City of Winona, Mississippi 
 
 
SEAL 
 
 
ATTEST: 
s/__________________________ 
June Williams, City Clerk 

mailto:cityclerk@winonams.org



